## MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC 548 Technology Square Cambridge , Mass. 02139

August 28, 1969

Telephone: (617) 864-6900 x6201

To:

Multics Operations Staff

From:

M. M. Jones and R. C. Daley

Subject: Involvement of Mr. Leo Ryan in Multics Operations

Plans are currently being made to offer Multics as a service to the general M.I.T. community on October 1, 1969. The service will be offered through the Information Processing Center (IPC) who will assume the administrative responsibility for the Multics system.

In view of this planned transfer of responsibility, Mr. Leo Ryan, Manager of Computer Operations at IPC, will begin immediately to become involved in the operational aspects of the Multics system. This will help Mr. Ryan to become familiar with the details of Multics operation so that when operational responsibility for Multics is transferred to IPC (currently scheduled for October 1, 1969), he will be able to assure a smooth transition of the Multics system operation.